
Lieutenant colonel's send-off

The Formentera Council gave the head of the Eivissa-Formentera Guardia Civil, Antonio del
Fresno, an official send-off as he prepares to relocate to mainland Spain to continue
employment. Secretary of the president's office, Bartomeu Escandell, offered the parting
lieutenant colonel a series of books about the history of Formentera. Also on hand for the
ceremony were the administration's senior cabinet members and representatives of assorted
forces of order, including Guardia Civil, local police, civil protection, firefighters, the island's
small and medium-sized business association (PIMEF) and a coalition of hotels.
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